
 
 
 

 
 

May 7, 2025 
 
Dear Senators Cleveland, Harris, Cortes, Braun; Representatives Stonier, Wylie, Stuebe, Waters, McClintock, Ley, 
Orcutt, & Abbarno: 
 
The Clark County Council is writing you today to say thank you for all your work this legislative session. The council 
understands the challenge the legislature faced this session related to rising costs, budget deficits, and uncertainty 
related to federal funding, and is appreciative of the time and effort you all put forth for the constituents you 
represent. Clark County is thankful to have your support in Olympia, including funds to improve public safety, 
support clean water and lake health, continue critical infrastructure and roadway improvements, promote the safety 
and wellbeing of vulnerable county residents, and more.  
 
The council looks forward to continuing to work collaboratively together to keep southwest Washington a wonderful 
place to work, recreate, and thrive.  
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
       
Sue Marshall    Glen Yung   Michelle Belkot 
County Chair, District 5  Councilor, District 1  Councilor, District 2 
 
 
    
Wil Fuentes    Matt Little 
Councilor, District 3   Councilor, District 4 
 

https://www.clark.wa.gov/councilors

